BURNABY 2, BRITISH COLUMBIA

Telephine 231-3111 Arec code 604

oALe)

2

smbeyr 27, 1566,

4o
L E

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

.

ory
\.fLJ

[
&

..
L ]
o
Oy "~
S
e
NS
C «L
W et
¥
o e}
o O
o
IR
) 23
HAERY)
0O 0
) ¥

a
S e
A
Boe
gl
[
o »
v QO
“.-«I .
4
s BIRP]
[\ B
[
~ D
Q
N
n H
o~
o >

Dear

¢
B
¢t O
v...“ g
Y
o O
o «
ot 4
A&
ag o
D. L]
Y
9]
o4
U oo
AR
L
il
o e
D8
by 2

before de:

e

mat

3

.
b

th

attention.

cart-Cowan

LS

P .

ST

~
iC i

M

D



Respe'

CANAEHAN’MENTVH.HEALTH ASSOCIATION
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Septembér 16, 1966

Patrick D. McTaggart-Cowan, H.B.E.
President '

Simon Fraser University

Burnaby 2, B. C.

Dear Df. McTaggart-Cowan:

The Education Committee of the Canadian Mental Health Association's British
Columbia Division is concerned about the lack of mandatory courses in mental
health offered by the teacher training faculties in our Universities.

When this was brought to the attention of the Board of Directors, they directed
‘me to write to the Senate of each University to request that the present courses
as they relate to mental health, De reviewed by the appropriate bodies at the
Universities. Such reviews would determine the courses that a student has to
have during teacher training now and, we hope, would result in changing present
optional courses into mandatory omes.’ . -

We are certain that you appreciate both the importance of having tHe teacher
as well equipped as possible to handle the mild manifestations of emotional
turmoil in children and the value of her being able’to determine when a
child needs professional help. ' '

We are aware of the extreme shortage of mental health personnel in the com-
munity to whom a harassed teacher can refer a child, end our Association is
conducting a continuous social action program for more training courses and
better salzries. ‘ : : I

. N

The leadership that the Faculties of Education can give in initiating their
own programs now need not wait for the results of this campaign.

The Canadian Mental Health Association therefore urges you to review your
present mandatory mental health courses in your teacher training programs
with a view to increasing thesd requirements to an appropriate level.

2, your ,
Cfully yours,

:( .

Geor'ge Xenwood
Executive Direftor
for the

Board of Directors.
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